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February 25, 2021

Subject: Mendocino County Fire Chiefs Association Members TOT Funds Distribution for 2021

Lloyd B. Weer, Auditor-Controller, Mendocino County

Dear Sir,
I understand you may have been in touch recently with several Fire Chiefs. At their request I am writing

this letter to verify the decision by the county fire chiefs at the meeting, January 13,2021, concerning the

subject of TOT funds distribution.
Attached to this email you will find the minutes of that meeting. Under OLD BUSINESS Item B, on page

4, you will find a record of that discussion.

To summarize, this year’s funds to be distributed evenly amongst the 19 listed active members. (a list to

follow)

In future years, the chiefs reserve the right to adjust the allocation to a reserve fund controlled by the

Chiefs Association for special projects.
Additionally, the list may be revised to include new active members as needed that have been

participating through the prior year or delete any that decide not to participate.

2021 Fire Chief Active Members Participants from 2020
1. Albion Little River

Anderson Valley
Brooktrails
Comptche
Covelo
Elk
Fort Bragg
Hopland
Leggett

. Little Lake

. Laytonville

. Mendocino

. Piercy

. Potter Valley
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15. Redwood Coast
16. Redwood Valley
17. South Coast

18. Ukiah Valley
19. Westport

Please contact me with any further questions.
Respectfully Submitted;

/N

Dave Latoof
Chief Mendocino Fire
President Mendocino County Fire Chiefs Association

Cc: Ted Williams, Mendocino County Supervisor



